
Gowns for Returning Students who need New Ones 
 
If you think you need a new gown, you have 2 options listed below​.  ​Please talk to Mrs. G. 
and/or email Mitsuyo Sprague at ​mosprague@fcps.edu​ ASAP​, and we will see when we 
could meet (it would be helpful to meet with students who need help together.)   
 
Option 1:​ we do have a few gowns in limited sizes in our inventory.  You may bring in 
your old gown, recently dry cleaned and with plastic still on it, to ​see if we could provide 
an exchange​.   
 

● Exchanges will be provided on a first-come, first-served basis. 
● If alterations are necessary, you will need to arrange and pay for the service 

yourself (see below.) 
 
Option 2:​ ​If an exchange cannot be made, you will need to order a new gown​.  
 

● The cost is $75​.  ​Please pay ​online through​ ​MySchoolBucks​.   
● You will need to arrange and pay for alterations yourself. 

 
Alterations​:​ ​Students must arrange/pay for alterations themselves. 
 

● Gowns should be hemmed at 2 ½ inches above the floor with students wearing 
their concert shoes (flats or up to 2” heels) on. 

● Students will need to bring the shoes they will wear for concert to the 
appointment for fittings.  

● Shoe heels should not exceed 2 inches.  Flats are preferred.  
● A list of approved Alterations Services & instructions will be provided with the 

gowns.  
● The cost is around $25 -$35.  

 
For general uniform questions, please contact Mitsuyo Sprague at ​mosprague@fcps.edu​.   
 
 

About Fees 
 

The uniform fees are in addition to the Chorus Course Materials fees. 
 
Any student who receives free/reduced lunch who has done the consent to share form 
will have their uniform fee waived and paid for by the county: ​Consent-to-Share-Info 
 
If you have any questions and/or concerns about these fees, ​please contact our Choral 
Director ASAP: Rita Gigliotti at ​ragigliotti@fcps.edu 
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